
 

 

 

In year 3 you will have two teachers: 

Mr Coppack (Mon-Wed) and Mrs Cartwright (Thur-Fri). 

 
 

 
Things you will need in Year 3: 

• A small pencil case 

• Pencils 

• A ruler 

• An eraser 

• A pencil sharpener 

You may want to bring a small 

selection of colouring pencils 

and felt pens, but we do have 

plenty of these available in 

school for you to use. 

Things we will be learning 

about in Year 3 in 

September: 

 

 
• The Celts 

• Story writing and recounts in language 

• Maths and Numeracy across the 

curriculum 

• Designing packages in DT 

• Creating and naming folders in ICT 

Summer Holiday Activity 

In the past, we have asked the Year 2 class to collect some special memories 

during the Summer holiday such as photographs, shells, tickets, etc. and put 

them in a shoebox which can be decorated any way you like. We would still like 

you to do this, but unfortunately you will not be able to bring them into school 

in September, so what we would like you to do is either take some photographs 

of your special items - you could ask someone to help you make it into a Power-

point? Or you could make a short video telling us all about the special things in 

your box. 

Homework - You will be given a grid in September, with a wide range of 

homework tasks that you can complete. The completed tasks will need to be 

returned to school each Monday, or you can put them on your new Year 3 Google 

Classroom Page which will be ready for you for September.  

 

Our PE days are on Tuesdays 

and Fridays. You will need 

outdoor kit for Tuesdays, white 

t-shirt, black or blue shorts and 

trainers. 

  
 


